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P H O T O  B Y  M A R T I N  R .  S M I T H

H O W  T O  G E T  I N V O L V E D
 You can find us on Facebook, or email one of the officers.

Julie Gore, President

Leah Peters, VP

Ashley Marshal, Secretary/Treasurer

Click Here to Join: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf54jsEWpiGaWtUsTO-

i2irn2cotxmd55iJyN9IZB5qzOmiHA/viewform?usp=sf_link

As well, the school of Library Science

will be having an open house to

celebrate our move to our new location,

and to welcome local students to visit

with us there. 

We will also have a LISSA meeting on

the 15th at Fritzsche-Gibbs hall. We will

also prepare a Zoom room for those who

would like to participate in the meeting

remotely. 

The end of October will be a busy festive

time for us, and we hope you'll come

join us for one of our events. We plan to

have a face painting booth again this

year at the SMAC Halloween Carnival.

We will also have a party and meeting

on the 29th, and then a Bring Your Own

Pumpkin painting party Halloween day.

So bring a pumpkin, your kids, or just

some friends, and enjoy a fun spooky

evening with us.

Times and additional information will

be posted in the coming week.

 
 

Early Bird registration for the Fay

B. Kaigler Children's Book Festival

is now open!

Click below for more information:


